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April 7th, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
434 North Maple, 
Alburquerque, 
New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is a belated acknowledge- 
ment of your report of reception of our DX pro- 
gram on January 7th of this year. This letter 
will serve as verification of your reception. 

We appreciate your interest 
and wish to thank you for sending along this re- 
port. 

Sincerely, 
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Howard J. Smiley, 
Station Manager. 
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